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To

All the State Secretaries

State Associations of

The Bharat Scouts and Guides
INDIAN UNION

SUB.:- Closed Holidays for National Headquarters - Republic Day Security Arrangements
by Govt. Agencies in NCT of Delhi and Delhi Police.

Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings from the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters, New Delhi.
As per the communication of Delhi Police, the Offices on M. G. Marg between

Bhairon Road to Rajghat will be closed on the following days due to security arrangements.

The office of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters will remain
closed in the second half of 22/01/2018, first half of 23/01/2018 and second half of
25/01/2018 due to the security arrangements in connection with Republic Day
Celebration 2018.

No Accommodation will be available at the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National
Headquarters during the period from 22" January, 2018 Afternoon to 26 January, 2018
Afternoon.

Soliciting for your kind cooperation in this regard.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,
W\ﬁw

(Krishhaswamy R.)

Officiating Director

Copy submitted to the Hon’ble Chief National Commissioner of the Bharat Scouts and
Guides for kind information.
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